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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: office@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan

Our ref: JBLK.EC/O/letterhome
8th February 2019
Dear Parents/Carers
Thank-you for your ongoing support as your children attend our academy.  

Working together to ensure that all children are happy, healthy, safe and ready to learn remains our main priority. Therefore please could you provide us with feedback by taking a few minutes to complete this online survey at:

https://bit.ly/2RAJg1b
If you do not have access to the internet at home, we are pleased to let you know that there will be laptops available at Parents’ evening so that you can complete this.

Whilst the questionnaire is multiple choice, there are options for you to explain your answers. Please provide as much detail in your answers as possible so that we may use your feedback to make our academy an even better place for children to learn and thrive.

Many thanks
Mrs J Blackhurst
Deputy Principal
PLEASE UPDATE THE ACADEMY OFFICE IF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS CHANGE
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